
Public Notice

LITTLETON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to the liquor laws of the State of
Colorado,  Hihglands CYP Tenant,  LLC,
doing business as Courtyard by Marriott
Denver Southwest/Littleton, 3056 West
County Line Road, Littleton, CO, has re-
quested the licensing officials of the City
of Littleton, Colorado, to grant a Hotel &
Restaurant liquor license.

The public hearing on the application will
be held on Wednesday, September 14,
2016 at 6:30 p.m., in the Council Cham-
ber  of  the  Littleton  Center,  2255  West
Berry  Avenue,  Littleton,  Colorado.
By order of the Licensing Authority of the
City of Littleton, Colorado.

/s/ Colleen L. Norton
Deputy City Clerk

Legal Notice No.: 57944
First Publication: August 18, 2016
Last Publication: August 18, 2016
Publisher: Littleton Independent


